
Welcome to Fairview Baptist Church. We are glad you have chosen to worship 
with us today. It is our hope that you will experience God in worship, your heart 
will be renewed, and your life refreshed through your worship with us.

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 20, 2022

It is so hard to believe we are already in the holiday season! The LORD has been so good 
to our church this year. Join us these next few weeks as we consider all the things we 
have to be grateful for. As we examine God’s Word, may we be open to implementing it 
as we live for God’s glory and our good!

Make sure to grab a holiday calendar in the foyer so you can stay up-to-date on 
upcoming events! For calendar updates and important notifications, follow us on social 
media @fairviewsherman or download the Fairview App on your mobile device.
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We would love for you to join us for 
our Church-Wide Thanksgiving Meal 
today immediately following the 
service in our gym (south of the church 
campus). There is no cost and the 
church will provide everything - we 
just want you to come!

Due to the Thanksgiving holiday, there 
will be no activities on Wednesday, 
November 23. Our office will also be 
closed Wednesday, November 23 and 
Thursday, November 24.

There is a chance that we will be 
hosting Family Promise at the end of 
this month. Due to the holidays and 
the nature of family promise, we are not 
sure how many families or the details of 
these families. Because of this, we will 
be communicating to all those that have 
gone through Family Promise training.

House of Abraham has created a gift 
registry for items that they are in need 
of. This is one way you can support one 
of our International Mission Partners 
this holiday season. Scan the QR code 
and it will take you to the wish list. 


